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July 31, 2017
REVISED
Addendum One To

RFP STEM Innovation Center dated July 26, 2017 
Questions have been raised as a result of the release of the University's RFP for STEM Innovation Center for the Facilities Planning & Management.  A summary of the questions asked and the University's responses are as follows:

1. Question:  Can you share with us the size of the project (area) to be renovated and the anticipated budget? We are very interested in this project and have a relationship with a national firm that has completed many similar projects like this one all over the world and before we approach them we would like to have a clear understanding of the size of the project.
Answer:  The Science and Engineering Library Building is approximately 116,457 gross square feet.  The required programming process will define the overall budget and it expected to include cost/benefit analysis.  The state appropriation funding is $14.75 Million with at least a $14.75 Million required match with a total budget of $29.5 Million.  
Should you have any questions or concerns about this Addendum or on any other aspects of the Request for Proposal, please send them by email to Kimberly Tomaszewski, Senior Buyer, Email; ac9934@wayne.edu@wayne.edu and to Leiann Day, Associate Director, Email; leiann.day@wayne.edu@wayne.edu.  Copy both Kimberly Tomaszewski and Leiann Day on all E-Mail questions.  
Thank you,

Kimberly Tomaszewski 
Senior Buyer
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